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ISSUE 8 - SPRING - 2020

GATES - Update - The Committee received a response from Sutton Council regarding 

our Pre-Planning enquiry a few weeks ago. Due to the current situation in which the 

World finds itself, the reply was made in written form and essentially the Council 

supported our proposal. They reference their preference for white wooden gates and 

for them to be slightly lower. We have made arguments to support that the gates should 

remain as white painted metal and of the size laid-out in the plans. The full application 

along with the updated covering letter and fees were submitted to Sutton on Friday, 

May 1st.

BROADBAND - Completed - As you all know by now the high speed fibre is in place on 

Golf Side. You will also be aware that most residents are unable to arrange for BT (or 

any other suppliers) to connect to their homes until the virus restrictions are lifted.

SPRING HAS 

SPRUNG!

Golf Side Residents Association



ROAD MANAGEMENT - Please remember it is your responsibility to maintain the 

verges. This includes keeping the curbs clear of leaves, weeds and debris so as not to 

block the soak away drains. Bins and rubbish should be removed..

VOLUNTEER VIRUS SUPPORT - A reminder that a list is being maintained by Anup 

Sharma (36) of those people offering support to residents in need of a little assistance 

during these trying times e.g. food runs.
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Whatsapp

The GSRA SECURITY WhatsApp has a new look!! The 
app. Is proving very effective at passing on timely security 
information. 

There is a second group maintained for Road Admins only 
that has grown to include:

Cuddington Way, Higher Drive, Gilhams Avenue, Banstead 
Road, Cuddington Park Close and part of The Drive

Any relevant security information is passed around all the 
road groups as it is posted.

NEW!

GSRA CHAT WhatsApp group for Golf Side residents to 
quickly and easily communicate with each other. Other road 
groups have adopted a similar approach (and you won’t 
need to keep going through the Committee to reach the rest 
of the road)

Let a Committee member know and you will be added to the 
group.
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Crime

Although crime seems to have taken a back seat while 
we are all at home, there seems to be a pattern of 
opportunity thefts on the rise in the area as of late. 
Please ensure you follow all the guidance available to 
you to keep your vehicles and homes secure.

Your Website

A reminder that the GSRA website is a good resource 
for Golf Side and surrounding area information. Please 
take time to look through it and contribute if able.

golfside.uk
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Golf Side is

AGM

Another reminder that the AGM which is normally held 
each Spring has been postponed indefinitely.

2020/21 Subscription Fee now due

It is renewal time again. The fee of £400 remains 
unchanged from last year. Please arrange a bank 
transfer as per the Subscription Fee notice distributed 
recently. You may also obtain a copy in the 
RESOURCES section of the website.
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